
Section D5C 
Reply from local planning authority

Local planning authority (Croydon) sent national portal that states that planning permission is normally required.

On this basis planning permission has been applied for through Sue Kent, St John the Divine’s appointed inspecting architect, who advised that there should be no problem given the proposed siting of heat pumps as they will be shielded from neighbouring housing by the church and church hall buildings.

On this basis she advised that we should apply for planning permission and faculty concurrently to avoid unnecessary delay.

